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Our mission is to build welcoming communities and caring relationships that empower people and restore hope. 

We are a nonprofit organization that specializes in Supportive Housing, Mental Health and 

Money Management Services in San Francisco. 

The Annual Lunar New Year Celebration is back at Conard House after a 2-year 

hiatus due to the Covid-19 pandemic. 50 Conard House residents and staff gath-

ered at the historic Conard House Jackson Street site to ring in this 2023 Lunar 

New Year. 

Excited, muffled murmurings of invited guests could be heard as they climbed the 

stairs of the beautiful 1800s Victorian Conard House site. Jovial Conard House 

staff members greeted attendees at the front door with huge smiles and warm 

heartfelt greetings. A fragrant conglomeration of aromas boasting of citrus and 

Chinese cuisine drew partygoers through the softly lit Victorian hallways adorned 

with bright red decorations to the kitchen - a favorite destination to congregate. 

 

Conard House staff and residents mingled together par-

ticipating in various activities including a raffle for 

fun prizes, giving and receiving multiple “red 

pockets” (a.k.a. red envelopes) filled with 

sweet treats, and having their names 

translated into Chinese and written in 

calligraphy on beautiful red paper all 

in celebration and recognition of 

the lunar new year and the year of 

the rabbit. Celebratory chatter 

and laughter filled the venue 

until a voice could be heard 

over the crowd summoning 

everyone to a talent show. 

With an atmosphere both lively 

and emotion-filled, Conard 

House staff and residents  
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Welcome to the Winter edition of 

the Conard Bulletin - an issue that 

honors diversity, showcases the 

holidays celebrated in the Conard 

Community and expresses grati-

tude. 

As I contemplate the resolutions 

I’ve made for 2023 and reflect on 

2022, I see how much our mis-

sion of empowerment, restoration 

and hope is critical for all of us. 

As we endured and accomplished 

so much in 2022 that is shared in 

our Annual Report, I know that as 

long as we face and stand strong 

together as the Conard House 

community, we can make 2023 a 

year filled with health, justice and 

peace. 
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House staff, everyone had a blast 

working together to learn the app, all 

while letting their creativity flow 

making their digital Holiday Cards. 

At Conard House, we understand the 

importance of community and togeth-

erness. The class offered even more 

than learning a new skill. Residents 

shared that the class provided a way, 

across our sites, to come together in a 

spirit of joy and happiness with a 

common goal. As Conard House resi-

dents have limited incomes and re-

sources, we know how hard it is to 

afford gifts for loved ones. Designing 

customized e-cards provided a very 

personal way for residents to stay 

connected to their families over the 

Holiday Season. 

Conard House residents found a fun 

and innovative way to stay connected 

to their friends and family for the Hol-

iday season while learning a new skill 

– creating their own custom digital e-

cards!  The Conard House SF Con-

nected Program hosted fun 1-hour 

classes at 3 Conard House sites to 

train 12 residents on how to use a 

popular free digital computer applica-

tion to make personalized holiday e-

cards. Many of the participants were 

unfamiliar with the app and how to 

access and use it. With the help of 

volunteers from Elixirr, an interna-

tional consulting firm, and Conard 
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Residents Connect with Family & Friends for the Holidays 
Angie Brown-Tanielian, Director of Development 

grams, and understand how Conard 

House is addressing the multifaceted 

The 2022 Conard House 

Annual Report is here! 

Each page is visually strik-

ing and demonstrates the 

impact made in 2022 with 

the Conard House Com-

munity of residents, clients, 

staff, volunteers, donors 

and funders. 

This report beautifully il-

lustrates Conard House’s 

accomplishments over the 

past year and our evolu-

tion. Since 1960, as a non-

profit organization, Conard 

House focus has been to 

ensure specialty mental 

health, case management 

and money management 

services are accessible on-

site in supporting housing 

in San Francisco. 

We welcome you to ex-

plore the report. Experi-

ence the richness of the Conard Com-

munity through first-hand stories, 

learn about our new innovative pro-

Conard House 2022 Annual Report 
there’s a digital 
version of this 

newsletter? 
 

Get it delivered directly to 
your inbox. 

  

Subscribe online 
today! 

 

Visit 
conardhouse.org/subscribe 

Anne Quaintance, CEO/Executive Director & Angie Brown-Tanielian, Director of Development 

The cover of the 2022 Conard House Annual Report features sentiments from clients and residents from our 2022 

anonymous satisfaction survey. 

“This newsletter is for the community…” 

https://default.salsalabs.org/Tbe883458-25ff-42d6-b474-2c4e0e7b6ebe/b7e40440-bd1f-4e96-ab66-a314fcb44ac5
https://default.salsalabs.org/Tbe883458-25ff-42d6-b474-2c4e0e7b6ebe/b7e40440-bd1f-4e96-ab66-a314fcb44ac5


theme. This year’s theme, “Black Re-

sistance,” (BLACK HISTORY THEMES 

– ASALH – the Founders of Black His-

tory Month, n.d.) explores how Afri-

can Americans have addressed histor-

ic and ongoing disadvantage and op-

pression. 

In a statement issued by San Francis-

co Mayor London Breed (Mayor Lon-

don Breed on Black History Month | 

San Francisco, n.d.) on February 1, 

2023, she stated, “Our City is no 

stranger to the powerful influence of 

Black leaders and their lasting im-

pacts. With this year’s theme of Black 

Resistance, we must remember to 

honor those who tirelessly fought for 

the very freedoms we have today and 

use the strength of their spirit to re-

commit ourselves to resisting injustic-

es that keep us from moving for-

ward.” 
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lamations recognizing what was then 

called “Negro History Week.” 

Due in part to the civil rights move-

ment in the late 1960s this national 

week of recognition evolved into 

Black History Month. President Ger-

ald Ford officially recognized Febru-

ary Black History Month in 1976 stat-

ing, “we need to “seize the oppor-

tunity to honor the too-often neglect-

ed accomplishments of black Ameri-

cans in every area of endeavor 

throughout our history.”   

More recently in a proclamation de-

livered by President Joseph R. Biden, 

Jr. (House, 2022), he said, “Each Feb-

ruary, National Black History Month 

serves as both a celebration and a 

powerful reminder that Black history 

is American history, Black culture is 

American culture, and Black stories 

are essential to the ongoing story of 

America — our faults, our struggles, 

our progress, and our aspirations.” 

Each year since 1976 every United 

States President has not only designat-

ed February as Black History Month 

but has also endorsed a specific 

Have you ever wondered why Ameri-

cans celebrate Black History Month 

in February? It all began in 1915 

with Dr. Carter G. Woodson (Pruitt, 

2023) , an African American, Harvard

-trained historian, 50 years after the 

13th Amendment to the Constitution 

was ratified abolishing slavery in the 

United States.  

Woodson along with minister Jesse E. 

Moorland founded the Association for 

the Study of Negro Life and History 

(ASNLH), an organization dedicated 

to researching and promoting 

achievements by African Americans 

and other peoples of African descent. 

In 1926 the ASNLH, now known as 

the Association for the Study of Afri-

can American Life and History 

(ASALH), sponsored the first national 

Black History Week choosing the 

second week of February because it 

coincided with the birthdays of Abra-

ham Lincoln and Fredrick 

Douglass. What followed well into 

the 1960s was schools, communities 

and mayors of cities throughout the 

nation recognizing Black History 

Week. American Presidents over the 

following decades have issued proc-

Conard House Celebrates Black History Month 2023 

“This newsletter is for the community…” 

Angie Brown-Tanielian, Director of Development 
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Conard House, Inc. 
1385 Mission Street, Suite 200 
San Francisco, CA 94103 
(415) 864-7833 
admin@conard.org 
www.conardhouse.org 
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ConardHouse.org (415) 864-7833 admin@conard.org 

@ConardHouse @ConardHouse.sf 

To join Conard House as a supporter, advocate, or volunteer, please contact us, 
and follow us on social media to receive updates! 

Anne Quaintance, CEO/Executive Director at anne.quaintance@conard.org 
Angie Brown, Director of Development at angie@conard.org 

 

To contact Conard House you may visit: https://conardhouse.org/contact-us 

Happy Lunar New Year 2023 

offered up passionate spoken word performances, piano recitals, poetry readings in 

Chinese and English, and beautiful and moving acapella songs, all of which made 

one feel more like they were experiencing a poetry slam rather than a talent show. 

The celebration concluded with a feast of traditional Chinese cuisine with various 

dishes representing prosperity, abundance, good luck, and togetherness in the cheer-

fully decorated outdoor courtyard.  Partygoers spent the remainder of the celebration 

enjoying each other’s company and a long-awaited face-to-face gathering of Conard 

Community members.  

  

(continued from page 1) 

We launched our Pet Pilot Program to offer free 
veterinary care, pet behavior training and pet supplies 

to our residents with companion animals  

The Food Kiosk Program provides 24-hour self-serve 
access to fresh meals in a high-tech refrigerator that 

tracks inventory 

Donate to one or both of our campaigns to sustain and expand the new innovative 

Conard House Pet & Food Kiosk Programs!  

Poem: Autumn Song 
Liu Yuxi (772-842) | Tang Dynasty  

Thank You for Helping Us Innovate, Sustain, and Grow!  

We are thrilled about the outpouring 

of support for our 2022 Annual Fund 

Holiday Campaign which began on 

GivingTuesday and concluded on 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. Your gen-

erosity is hugely appreciated by the 

entire Conard Community.  

Your gifts sustain our clinical therapy 

and supportive case, property and 

money management services offered 

on-site daily to our 1,450 residents 

and clients; fuel our innovative food 

kiosk and pet support services pro-

grams; and help us grow by acquiring 

3 new properties helping us to better 

serve our residents and to expand our 

digital literacy and access program by 

offering new tablets and smartphones. 

 

We want to recognize everyone, our 

community partners, donors and vol-

unteers that rallied on our behalf and 

shared the importance of our work 

with their constituents in the greater 

San Francisco Community and be-

yond.  

https://conardhouse.org/contact-us

